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12 Aug., 1949

Bigelow Neal
Garrison, North Dakota

Dear Mr. ﬂhal'

I wilh to extend my many and sincere thanks
for your most kind letter of August 8. I am dis-
turbed to hear that dr. Callies --- and there must
be others -— are dissatisfied with my efforts on
the land acquisition quarrel.

At the same time, it is encouraging to get
letters from men of your stature, letting me
know that you realige and appreciate that I am
doing all I can, down here, in the interests of
you folks back there.

I have been following your splendid "Valley
of the Damned" account in the McLean County Ingg—
pendent with a great deal of interest.

Thank you again for your kind letter.

With ay very best wishes, 1 am

Sincerely yours,

Usher L. Burdick, m.c.
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